
 

 

 

 

6th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Assalaamu Alaikum / Peace Be Upon You 
 
As your son has recently enrolled into the Sixth Form, I am writing to invite you to the Sixth Form 
Parents’ Induction Meeting for Tauheedul Islam Boys’ High School and Sixth Form College. 
 
We believe that attendance at this event is not only critical to the success of our students but will 
also aid the supportive relationship we will be able to establish with you, as parents, over the next 
two years. 
 
The meeting will be held virtually from 4.15pm till 5.00pm on Monday 11th September 2023. 
 

• To access this online meeting via your mobile phone, simply click on this link:  
      Click here to join the meeting  

        

• Alternatively, if joining the meeting using a laptop/iPad, please type the same link into your web 
browser.  

 
During the meeting, we will provide important information including an opportunity to: 

• Learn more about how the Sixth Form operates. 

• Talk through your son’s timetable, including additional support sessions. 

• Learn about how you can support your son to achieve the best possible results. 

• Give answers to any questions that you have regarding the Sixth Form. 
 
Thank you in advance for participating in this meeting and for your support during this very important 
year for your son. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Asia Ali 
Head of Sixth Form 
Assistant Principal 
 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZTdkZGI4NTItM2RlMi00MzFhLTk5MWMtZmE5ODczZjEyMzQy%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22ad91cba8-ab0a-41f6-ab62-43cf47f82197%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22308e6839-9498-4f00-9fe2-f196cdcb84fd%22%7d

